
McLeod Road Traditional Elementary School PAC  
president.mrtpac@gmail.com 

6325 – 142 Street, Surrey, BC, V3X 1B9 
Phone: 604-595-1060 / Fax: 604-595-1059 

 

Agenda      Date: May 1, 2023 – 6 PM 

 

Meeting call to order 6:07 pm 

Establishment of quorum –Yes 
Attendance: 

Kamal, Michelle, Joy, Harmeet, Mamta, Ms. Porcellato 

Amendment of agenda (if any) 
PAC account update 

Adoption of agenda Yes 

New business  
Principals report 

 Jump rope for Heart was a success. $845 was raised for Heart and Stroke Foundation. 

Track rotations are underway. Students from grade 3-7 will have a chance to try all events. Track meet is on 

June 13. Students will be selected to participate in the event at South Surrey Athletic Park. Parent drivers will 

be needed.  

Ready, Set, Learn for 3-5 year olds was on April 26. Our future students enjoyed the event.  

The lottery for Kindergarten is now completed. Our Kindergarten class is full and there is a long waiting list.  

MRT has been approved for 9 divisions again. MRT will be able to add a few students from the waiting list in 

several grades. This will be confirmed closer to the end of the year. If families know they will be moving, 

please inform the school.  

Uniform 

Current vendor will be invited to the next PAC meeting to address ongoing issues with supply and customer 

service.  

AGM 

New PAC will need to be selected for 2023/2024 school year. AGM to be held in September. May 24 is 

Kindergarten welcome, a member of PAC will try to attend the event to encourage K parents to stay involved.  

Technology 

PAC would like to help fund the purchase of a new ipad for MRT. School technology needs to be purchased 

through the school district directly. Ms. Porcellato will find out how much a new ipad would cost. PAC to 

find out if some gaming funds can be used.  

Sports Day 

PAC will hold a hot lunch and concession (volunteers needed). Michelle will look into Kona Ice truck for the 

afternoon. 



Volunteers 

 There is a need for more parents to volunteer for hot lunch. Grandparents can volunteer as well.  

PAC account 

PAC account has $3023.56. All signors have completed the necessary forms for the new account. The new 

PAC account should be up and running by the end of the school year.  

Teachers week 

PAC will provide a light breakfast for teacher appreciation week. Mamta volunteered to help pick up items. 

Plan to deliver before recess (10:15-10:20). 

Open form/Task 
None 

Meeting Adjourned 7:20PM 
o NEXT MEETING:  June 5, 2023 at 6 PM 


